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The much anticipated Bachelor of Career & Technical Education
(BSCTE) program is ready to begin in Fall 2020! Those who earned a CTE-
related associate degree or technical diploma are welcome to apply for the first
cohort. A selection committee will review applicants for acceptance. Due to the
disruption caused by COVID-19, evidence of passing Praxis Core is extended to
summer 2021 in order to remain in the program, if selected.

Note: While the essay must be composed by you alone, feel free to talk out your
ideas with someone, as it may help you to focus your thoughts. A committee will
review the writing samples and applications to help determine a candidate’s
writing skills, appropriate ‘fit’, and success in the program. 

For more information, email: education.info@guamcc.edu
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